SEP 151388

Frederick C. Adams P.t’ . Library
ATTN: Ms. Mary Ann Driscoli
Summer Street

Kingston, Massachusetts 02369

Dear Ms. Driscoll:

This letter forwards a copy of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's (NRC) Inte-
grated Assessment Team Inspection (IATI) Report (No. 50-293/88-21), conducted
at the Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station (PNPS) from August 8 through 24, 1988; the
Systematic Assessment of Licensee Performance (SALP) Board Report (No. 50-293/
87-99), dated July 27, 1988, covering the period February 1, 1987 through
May 15, 1988; and the transcripts from the NRC's Advisory Committee on Reactor
Safequards (ACRS) Subcommittee meeting held on Auvgust 26, 1988, at Memorial
Hall, Plymouth, Massachusetts, and the ACRS Full Committee meeting held on
September 8, 1988, 1in Bethesda, Marylard, concerning the proposed plant
restart.

Please place this material with the copy of the PNPS Restart Plan and Self=-
Assessment Report, which were previously provided, and make it avaiiable for
public review.

Thank you for your continuing cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

OPIGINAL SICNFR BY

Samuel J. Collins, Deputy Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosures:
As stated

cc w/o encls:

Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPOR)
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Frederick C. Adams Public Library

SEP 15 1988

becc w/o encls:

L. T. Doerflein, DRP
M. J. DiDonato, CRP
M. T. Miller, SLO
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